
The Cash In The Plate For Today Goes To ChainFree Knoxville.
ChainFree Knoxville was founded to address the problem of an increasing number of dogs in our community being tethered on short leads
or kept in very small enclosures. These conditions can lead to extra anxiety and aggression on the part of normally docile dogs. To address

these concerns, ChainFree Knoxville and their donors and volunteers strive to provide solutions by working with owners of these dogs.
Our donations help to provide resources for comfort and safety for the dogs, including such things as houses, bedding, toys, food, and

larger enclosures.

Donations can be made by sending a check to Good Sam, specifying “ ChainFree“ in the memo line, 
or through Good Sam’s online giving portal by scanning the QR code at right.

Last week’s offering of $541.00 has been designated to go to Smokey’s Pantry. 

WELCOME TO EVERYONE WORSHIPING WITH US TODAY
_______________

GIFTING AND HONORING MOTHER ELIZABETH 
As you are aware, Mother Elizabeth and her sweet family will be departing Good Samaritan in
June 30 for Chattanooga where she will become an Associate Rector at St. Paul’s in September. In
gratitude for her time at Good Sam, we will be honoring Mother Elizabeth with a monetary gift.
Please see the insert in your bulletin for more information on how to do that. We will also have a
brunch reception in her honor on Sunday, June 30 between the 8:15 and 10:30am services. Please
make plans to join us on that Sunday as we say goodbye and thank you to Mother Elizabeth for
her time with us. She, Matt, Rohen, and Rob will be missed! 
_________________

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
VBS is July 8-12 and it’s going to be a lot of fun!! Peace Lutheran will be hosting Vacation Bible
School this year. The theme this year is Kings and Queens of the Bible. Registration forms are on
the tables in Henslee Hall. You can also find a link to the registration forms in our weekly e-
newsletters, in the News & Events section on our website, and on all our Facebook pages. We also
need Junior & Adult Helpers!  If you can help, contact Ann Backus at mombackus1@gmail.com.
And please, keep collecting those bottle caps and plastic containers - we need 140 containers! 
________________

8:15 am
9:30 am
9:45 am

Holy Eucharist Rite I 
Lectionary Class - in the library
Summer Choir Rehearsal

Today At Good Samaritan  

The Calendar For The Week of June 16  

Announcements

10:00 am - Healing Service & Book Study
 5:45 pm - Women’s Bible Study  

Wed., June 19
Sat. June 22 

9:30 am - Staff Meeting
4:00 pm - Worship Email Goes Out

Welcome to Good Samaritan
June 16, 2024
The Fourth Sunday After Pentecost

WE WELCOME ALL GUESTS TO GOOD SAMARITAN. Please take a moment to fill out the pew card and
place it in the offering plate or give it to an usher. Activity packs are available for children. Following the service,
please pick up a newcomer’s information packet. Our ushers and greeters are happy to assist you!

WE HAVE ASSISTED LISTENING DEVICES FOR THOSE WHO HAVE TROUBLE HEARING THE
SERVICE. Please look for them in the narthex or ask one of the ushers for assistance. We have large print copies
of the Book of Common Prayer for those who need them (8:15 AM service).

CHILDREN'S CHAPEL - 10:30 am service (3 years - 4th grade): All children will begin church with their families
and then those 3 years to rising 4th grade may follow the Chapel Leader to Children's Chapel after the Gospel.
Children will then return to receive communion with their families.  

10:30 am
11:45 am
4:00 pm

Tues., June 18 
Tues., June 18

Holy Eucharist Rite II - also live-streaming
Good Sam Social Lights Lunch at Bonefish Grill on Bearden Hill
Fiber Friends (formerly Prayer Shawl Ministry)

EPISCOPAL REVIVAL @ THE 81st GENERAL CONVENTION - LIVE - STREAMING  
NEXT Saturday, June 22 from 7-9pm, join thousands of Episcopalians and neighbors for the final
revival in Presiding Bishop Michael Curry’s term—a ministry that has inspired Episcopalians to
come together for Jesus-centered worship, prayer, and action. Check out the card insert in your
bulletin for more information, or check out the e-newsletter, or the News & Events Section on our
website for links and more information. www.goodsamknox.org/about/news-events/
________________

MANY THANKS TO LOTS OF FOLKS 
Yesterday was the last workday for the Habitat for Humanity house that we have been building
with our partners at First Presbyterian. Thanks to everyone who signed up to help with actual
hands-on building, Karen Sproles for providing lunch, and Lisa Webb and Michelle Bales for
delivering lunch. A special thanks to Larry Webb and Jason Bales for coordinating this project for
Good Sam. Dedication of the house and turning over the keys to owner Dominique Payne and her
children will be announced soon. We also want to give a BIG thanks to everyone who helped out
with Family Promise this past week. It does indeed take a village to staff and organize this
ministry and your willingness to help does not go unnoticed! We are very grateful! 

mailto:mombackus1@gmail.com
https://www.goodsamknox.org/about/news-events/


-   Vestry Person of the day -  Adam Thrash

The Rev. Elizabeth Farr
The Rev. Claire Keene
Lee Murdock, Lily Keck, Ethan Airhart
Terry Scarlett, Zane Scarlett
Dana Downey, Phyllis Baker
Anna Graham (camera), Steve Campbell (sound)
Erin Keck
Linda Alexiades
Kristen Sanders, Mary Embler
Fran Potter, Laurie Smith
Belle Parman, Linda Alexiades
Bill & Fran Potter 
Melanie Gillespie
Bonnie Honaker, Sam Venable
Greg O’Flynn, TBD
Paul Backus, Sam Venable

The Rev.  Elizabeth Farr
The Rev. Claire Keene
Beverly Guiler
Terry Scarlett, Zane Scarlett
Dana Downey, Phyllis Baker
Mark Downing
Denise DuBose
Mike Martinez
Betsy Luther
Fran Potter, Laurie Smith
Belle Parman, Linda Alexiades
Ellen LoCurto-Martinez
Alice Towery
Jenny Fields
Chip Beets

Prayer List

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

The Staff at The Episcopal Church 
of the Good Samaritan

The Rev. Cal Calhoun, Rector
The Rev. Elizabeth Farr,  Associate Rector 

Fredrick Brabson, Director of Music and Liturgy
Sinead Love, Youth Minister

Jennifer Dunn, Director of Communications
Erin Keck, Christian Education Coordinator

Lisa Webb, Administrative Assistant
John Paul Boltik, Sexton

425 N. Cedar Bluff Rd., Knoxville, TN 37923

Website: www.goodsamknox.org

865.693.9591 - office@goodsamknox.org
...

Look for us on Social Media!
...

GROW IN FAITH. LIVE IN HOPE. SHARE GOD'S LOVE.

10:30 am        
   Celebrant  
   Preacher   
   Acolytes:   
   Altar Guild:
   
   Audio/Visual:
   Children's Chapel: 
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   Flower Guild:

   Greeter:
   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Oblation Bearers:
   Ushers: 

8:15 am        
   Celebrant
   Preacher
   Acolyte:                  
   Altar Guild:

   Audio/Visual:
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   EV:
   Flower Guild:

   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Linen Guild:            
   Ushers:
                  

FOR OUR PARISHIONERS: 
Ben Alford & Sarah Sheppeard, JoAnne Calhoun, David Cazalet, Gail Cox, Rev. Mary Davis, Lois & Ron

Dearolf, Dana & Dewell Downey, Doug Embler, The Greeley Family, Tanya Hawk, Marge Hudson,
Francis Lloyd, Ann McClain, Dale Oakley, Kent Parish, Allan Philp, Marilyn Randall, Tom Schlitt, Pat

Shockley, Lo Starck, Denise & Roger Tibedo, Alice & Fred Wegmann, 

FOR RELATIVES OF PARISHIONERS
 

Margaret Arnold, Jerry Backus, Benny & Phyllis Brantley, Christine Edge, Don Embler, 
The Farmer Family, Sam F., Laura Hodges, The Ivey Family, Alyssa Kelly, Bob Mangum,  
Frankie Moyers, James Neisler, The Petroskey Family,Phyllis & Gerard Plageman, Ryan, 

Laura Reynolds, Shelba Thomas, Jackson Tibedo, Jami Welden, Christi Wood

FOR FRIENDS OF PARISHIONERS
 

Bill & Pat Blankenship, Viola Cleo Bradshaw, Pat & Richard Cate, Paulette Chandler,
Alan Damascus, Ronnie D., Jim Harb, Mark Howell, Elizabeth LaValley, Andi Lay, Michael Lee, Liv, 

SaraLee Peccolo-Taylor, Sylvia Smith, Carol Vaughn 
+

We pray for those in the military, especially for those who have been deployed.
+

We also pray for those grieving the loss of job, of health, or a relationship.

Mark Downing Nisrine Hilizah

Today's Ministers    

2024 Vestry Members: Steve Campbell, Jr. Warden, Chris Foell, Eddie Hopps, Attie Lewis, Greg Phelps, Bill Power, Kristen Sanders,
Senior Warden, Ashlee Schoch, Bob Smithwick, Georgette Suggs, Adam Thrash, Grady Williams, Clerk of the Vestry - Karen Mann

James Long

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Joe & Nancy Deatherage Bunker & Mary Davis

Kathy Hensley

xx

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God. The Aumbry Candle is given by Elaine Cochrane in memory
of William A. Cochrane.

Celebrations

Altar Flowers & Aumbry Candle 

-   Vestry Person of the day -  Kristen Sanders

BK & MK Roberts Janice & Karl Zimmerman

mailto:office@goodsam.org

